
 

Non-Executive Directors: Prof. J Snyman, Ms. N Msibi-Pholoane, Mr. M Nchabeleng, Mr. R Mulaudzi, Mr. S Seane, Mr. R. Theunissen, Ms. S Makhudu, Ms. Y 
Motsoai, Board Chair: Dr N Skeepers, Managing Director: Ms. B Njingolo, Chief Financial Officer: Mr. L Matsila. Registration Number: 2000/029899/07. Auditor: 
Auditor General of South Africa 

City of Johannesburg 
Pikitup 
 

Pikitup Head Office 
Jorissen Place 
66 Jorissen Street 
Braamfontein 
2001 

Private Bag X74 
Braamfontein 
Johannesburg 
2017 

Tel+27(0) 11 712 5200 
Fax +27(0) 11 712 5322 
www.pikitup.co.za 
www.joburg.org.za 
 

 

Media Statement 

To: All Media 

Date: 07 February 2023 

 

PIKITUP DISTANCES ITSELF FROM FALSE JOBS MESSAGES 

 

Pikitup, the Waste Management Company of the City of Johannesburg, has distanced itself from 
false social media messages that claim it is hiring staff.  

Pikitup is not hiring. In the event that the entity does indeed hire people, such vacancies will be 
advertised in newspapers and on its website. The messages that Pikitup is hiring were circulated 
via SMS, Twitter and WhatsApp. They are false and malicious and intended to mislead the public, 
particularly the multitudes of desperate work seekers.  

Job seekers are requested to ignore such misleading information and refrain from using their 
much-needed cash to visit Pikitup offices as a response to false information. The public is 
encouraged to verify any information relating to Pikitup jobs by visiting the company’s website 
before taking action.  
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